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At the March 2007, SouthcentrallSouthwest Region meeting in Anchorage, the Board of
Game modified the Nonresident Drawing Permit Allocation Policy, #2006-162-BOG, by
adding item #4 to the guidelines that shall be applied when determining the allocation
percentage for drawing permits to nonresidents:

1. Allocations will be determined on a case by case basis and will be based
upon the historical data ofnonresident and resident permit allocation over
the past ten years.

2. Each client shall provide proof ofhaving a signed guide-client agreement
when applying for permits.

3. Contracting guides shall be registered in the area prior to the drawing.

4. When a guide signs a guide-client agreement, the guide is providing
guiding services and therefore must be registered for the use area at that
time.
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